Cedar Hedge Top Cut at Trillium Gardens Today

R

~—— Rempel Landscaping is on
site today to begin the
cutting of the cedars along
the back yards of Parkside
Drive and the surround to
the entrance common
garden beds.

Today begins a two-step
| process to arrive at the
desired hedge height and
shape.

Previously, the cedars have been trimmed but a height reset is required. The
top cut will help thicken the cedar branches and tips at the bottom and start
a practice of maintaining a more formal privacy hedge.

The hedge cut today involves using a chainsaw to cut the main stem down to
an 8’ height. It will look ragged until the new growth surrounds the top main
stem. New growth this summer will cover the tips. Please be patient.

In early November, Rempel will be back to shape the tops and sides during
their fall landscape prune and cleanup. This second cut will not be as
noticeable over the winter but will prepare the cedars for the spring growing
season.

Rempel is cleaning up the cedar tips and tops as they go along but there will
be some debris left behind.
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